Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool

	NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER


OPEN/CLOSING TIMES
The center opens at 6:30AM.  As our staff are preparing breakfast and getting the center ready to open, we ask that parents not to enter the building to drop off their children before 6:30AM.

The center closes at 6:00PM.  As our staff members may have appointments, classes or family commitments, we ask parents to respect our closing time.  PLEASE make sure you are arriving before 6:00PM to gather your child’s belongings so that everyone can leave the building and get home on time.  Late Penalties will be charged for parents who retain a teacher past 6:05PM.  
THANKSGIVING FEAST

OCC will be having its 18th Annual Thanksgiving Feast on Thursday, November 14, 2019 starting at 12:00PM.  Please look for sign up sheets in your child’s room to bring a food item and let us know if you will be attending.  Last year was a huge success and the children all loved eating with their parents at the center!!!!  Remember that parking is limited during this event so if carpooling is possible, it is appreciated!
THANKSGIVING CLOSING

Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool will be closed Thursday, November 28, 2019 and Friday, November 29, 2019 in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday.  This is a normal tuition week unless you turn in vacation coupons.  Have a Happy Thanksgiving!!! 
MARCUS MOVIE & GREAT WESTERN FUNDRAISERS

All proceeds from the fundraiser will be going toward year end staff bonuses and appreciation.   Please remember that participation in our fundraisers is strictly voluntary, but as always, we appreciate all orders or monetary donations that you may want to give.  Some employers even match a donation that an employee makes to a non-profit organization.  Thank you to all who ordered and for all your support!  

COLD WEATHER REMINDERS

With winter right around the corner, please make sure that your child has the proper warm clothing at OCC.  We also try and take the children outside daily during the winter months, weather permitting.  Please be aware that all children will go outside to participate in the centers’ daily activities unless a doctor has given written permission for the child to be excused.  Also, with the cold weather approaching, parents have a tendency to leave their cars running in the parking lot while they quickly drop off or pick up their child.  Please remember that this is very unsafe, and it is a state law that you must turn off your vehicle when it is not attended!  Thank you for everyone’s cooperation.
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:

November 4

-
Lila Ketelsleger
November 21

-
Ezra Hughes
November 8

-
Hunter Woehl

November 22

-
Leah Federwitz
November 13

-
Miss Jess

November 27

-
Margaret Wittmann
November 17

-
Dylan Rivas

November 28

-
Cole Prom

November 18

-
Maia Gilbertson
November 29

-
Addilynn Smith 

November 18

-
Luke Anschutz

November 30

-
Miles Fisher
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